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commentletters

From: theboases@surewest.net
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:20 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

Dear State Water Board, 

Regarding your current reduction requirement, I believe that the reevealuatiion of water 
supply should take place in April.  Current conditions, including snow pack in the Sierras, and 
our current seasonal rain, should be taken into account for the entire rainy season before 
considering reduction requirements.  Make no mistake that I am, and my neighbors 
are,  concerned about the state’s drought issures.  We know that one rainy season will not 
solve California’s water issures, but calm heads and reason must prevail.  

Sincerely, 

Katherine Boase   

Resident, Granite Bay, California 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


